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PERMANENT MISSION OF ST. KITTS AND NEVIS
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

370 Lexington Avenue, Suite 2202 New York, NY 10017
Tel: (212) 535-1234 Fax: (212) 535-6854
email: sknmission@aol.com

October 20™, 2021
Ref: SKNM/0845

His Excellency Collen Vixen Kelapile
President of the Economic and Social Council
United Nations Headquarters

NEW YORK

Excellency:

SUBIJECT: Presentation of Voluntary National Review (VNR) at 2022 High-Level Political Forum (HLPF)
on Sustainable Development

Reference is made to the above-cited Forum to be convened under the auspices of the Economic and
Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2022. In this regard, | have the honor to hereby request that the
Federation of St. Kitts and Nevis be considered for inscription on the list of participating countries in the
Voluntary National Reviews to be delivered at the HLPF.

The Mission understands the time sensitivity of the matter given that your offices have indicated the
closure of the registration list via your recently sent letter dated 13 October 2021. | am however hopeful
that some consideration can be given to this request, especially since this would be the Federation’s first
presentation.

The Federation understands the grave importance of adherence to the 2030 Sustainable Development
Agenda and the implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals. For that reason, we hope to use
this platform to openly share the knowledge gained, difficulties faced also to address our intentions going
forward thus a positive response to our request is anticipated.

Please accept, Excellency the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

H.E lan M Liburd
Ambassador/Permanent Representative



